SPECIAL USE PERMIT MEETING

The Special Meeting of July 25, 1994 was called to order at 8:22 PM by Chairperson
Hunter. Present in addition to Hunter were Jerry Austin, Terry Carleton, Don Krauss,
Peggy Mahaney, and Joanne Strahm. James Totten, Manager, was also present.

Don Zehnder was absent.

Discussion was held on Special Use Request # 94-2 application, submitted and signed,
along with application requirements submitted, to alter a minor water body to a major
water body.

Applicant was not present

Motion by Austin, supported by Strahm, to table Special Use Request #94-2 until the
Regular Sept. 26. 1994 Meeting. Motion carried 6-0

Motion by Mahaney, supported by Carleton, to adjourn at 8:30 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

Peggy Mahaney, Secretary
Planning Commission



